
CERTIFICATION CONCERNING PRE-FILING AND POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 
FULL-POWER RADIO STATIONS 

The undersigned hereby certifies that station 

WGBK, Glenview, IL, licensed to Glenbrook High School District #225 

broadcast: 

A. The required post-filing announcements concerning the filing of its license renewal 
application, as set forth in the attached text, twice a month for three months on the 
following dates and times: 

Date Time 

August 1, 2020 07:16:50 
August 16, 2020 09:18:11 
September 1, 2020 07:18:05 
September 16, 2020 12:15:55 
October 1, 2020 07:30:30 
October 16, 2020 19:18:07 

 

B. The Media Bureau waived the airing of pre-filing announcements for broadcast renewal 

applications due June 1, 2020.  See Pre-Filing Announcement Requirements 2020-2023 

Renewal Applications, 35 FCC Rcd. 4859 (FCC rel. May 13, 2020).  WGBK, however, 

still aired the announcements. 
 
 

Licensee:  Glenbrook High School District #225 

By: Ryan Manly_________________________ 

Title: Technology Services Manger__________ 

NOTE:  Executed certificate to be uploaded to the online public inspection file no later 
than 7 days after latest air date set forth above.  A copy of the text of the pre- and post-
filing announcements should be attached to this certification. 
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PREFILING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
On November 23, 2012, WGBK was granted a license by the Federal Communications 
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until December 1, 2020.  

Our license will expire on December 1, 2020. We must file an application for license renewal 
with the FCC on August 1, 2020. When filed, a copy of this application will be available for 
public inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains information concerning this station’s performance 
over the last eight years. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal 
application and to whether this station has operated in the public interest should file comments 
and petitions with the FCC by November 1, 2020.  

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available at 
3801 W Lake Ave., Glenview, IL or may be obtained from the FCC in Washington, DC 20554,  
or at www.fcc.gov. 

 
POSTFILING ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
On November 23, 2012, WGBK was granted a license by the Federal Communications 
Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until December 1, 2020.  

Our license will expire on December 20, 2020. We have filed an application for renewal with the 
FCC. A copy of this application is available for public inspection at www.fcc.gov. It contains 
information concerning this station’s performance during the last eight years. Individuals who 
wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application and to whether this station 
has operated in the public interest should file comments and petitions with the FCC by 
November 2, 2020. 

Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is available at 
3801 W Lake Ave., Suite 300, Glenview, IL 60026 or may be obtained from the FCC,  
Washington, DC 20554, www.fcc.gov. 
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